
 

       June 28, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND SHAREPOINT 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA  17120 
  

Re: Metropolitan Edison Company Biennial Report on Combined Heat and 
Power Projects, Docket No. M-2016-2530484 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

Enclosed for filing at the above-referenced docket is Metropolitan Edison Company’s 
(“Met-Ed” or “Company”) CONFIDENTIAL Biennial Report on Combined Heat and Power 
(“CHP”) development pursuant to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission’s Final Policy 
Statement entered April 5, 2018 at Docket No. M-2016-2530484. 

The filing was submitted electronically via the Commission’s E-Filing page (cover letter 
only) and SharePoint system (confidential data files). 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me. 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
       
       ____________________________ 
 Joanne M. Savage 
 Director of Rates & Regulatory Affairs-PA
 610-921-6525 

 

Enclosure 

c:  Paul Diskin, Bureau of Technical Utility Services (pdiskin@pa.gov) 
 David Edinger, Bureau of Technical Utility Services (dedinger@pa.gov) 

2800 Pottsville Pike 
P.O. Box 16001 

Reading, PA 19612-6001 
 


	Joanne M. Savage

